
 

 
March 22th, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Doctor 
Mauricio Pajón 
Director of Admissions 
The University of Texas 
Law School 
 
 
Dear Dr. Pajón:  
         
 
 We are pleased to announce the Brigard Urrutia/Brigard Castro Summer Internship 
Program 2018 (the “Program”) which is offered to students who are currently pursuing a 
legal education in national and foreign law schools and have obtained outstanding academic 
results. It would be an honor and a privilege to add to our Program students from University 
of Texas Law School. Please find attached a general description of the Program. 
 
 The Program offers students the opportunity to spend 7 weeks of their summer 
vacation at Brigard  Urrutia/Brigard  Castro, the leading law firm in Colombia. During the 
Program, students will have the experience of working at a Latin American law firm, rotating 
among our different legal practice groups, participating in our training activities and living in 
Colombia, a vibrant country with many cities that have a rich cultural life and heritage. 
 
 We would very much appreciate if you kindly share this invitation with those students 
whom may be interested in taking advantage of this opportunity. We are confident that their 
experience in a Colombian law firm will be worthwhile from a personal and professional point 
of view.  
 
 Interested candidates should forward their curriculum vitae to 
pasantiasdeverano@bu.com.co no later than April 13rd, 2018 with a personal statement 
expressing their interest in participating in the Program (half of it written in English and the 
other half in Spanish). 
 
 
 Should you require additional information about our firm and/or our Program, please 
do not hesitate to contact us, we will be glad to assist you. For more information about 
Brigard Urrutia/Brigard Castro and our areas of practice, please visit our web site: 
www.bu.com.co 
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Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


